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For Immediate Release 
1 October 2010

Announcement: New appointment at BMW South Africa 

BMW South Africa has appointed Edward Makwana as Manager: Group Automotive Communications. Edward takes over from Benedict Maaga who previously held the position before leaving BMW SA earlier this year. 

Edward joins BMW SA from the South African Institute of Chartered Accountants (SAICA) where he was Project Director: Communication. Prior to joining SAICA, Edward was a Media Specialist at Mercedes-Benz South Africa where he worked on brands such as Mitsubishi Motors, Freightliner, Mitsubishi FUSO and various corporate communications activities. He has also worked for some of South Africa’s leading public relations agencies.

Contact Details:

Edward Makwana, Manager: Group Automotive Communications 

Tel No: +27-12-522-2227



Mobile: +27-83-717-3184

E-Mail:  Edward.makwana@bmw.co.za
For questions please contact: 

Guy Kilfoil, GM: Communications and Public Affairs
Tel No:  +27-12-522-2204
E-Mail: guy.kilfoil@bmw.co.za
The BMW Group

The BMW Group is one of the most successful manufacturers of automobiles and motorcycles in the world with its BMW, MINI and Rolls-Royce brands. As a global company, the BMW Group operates 24 production facilities in 13 countries and has a global sales network in more than 140 countries.

The BMW Group achieved a global sales volume of approximately 1.29 million automobiles and over 87,000 motorcycles for the 2009 financial year. 
Revenues totalled euro 50.68 billion. At 31 December 2009, the company employed a global workforce of approximately 96,000 associates.

The success of the BMW Group has always been built on long-term thinking and responsible action. The company has therefore established ecological and social sustainability throughout the value chain, comprehensive product responsibility and a clear commitment to conserving resources as an integral part of its strategy. As a result of its efforts, the BMW Group has been ranked industry leader in the Dow Jones Sustainability Indexes for the last six years.

